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10 August 2018  
 

Dr Patrick Strange retires from NZX Board  
 
NZX announces Dr Patrick Strange’s intension to retire from the board. Dr Strange will step 
down by the exchange’s 2019 annual meeting.  
 
Dr Strange is a distinguished director and has served on the board of NZX since April 2015. He 
has made a significant contributed to the development of the exchange’s refreshed strategy, 
energy and dairy markets, and the recent divestment of its non-core businesses. Dr Strange 
also served as member of the audit and risk and clearing committees. 
 
Dr Strange was recently appointed Chair-elect at NZX listed issuer Auckland International 
Airport. His decision to retire from the NZX board reflects the additional responsibilities he will 
have in this role, alongside his other high profile directorships at Chorus, Mercury and Essential 
Energy in Australia. 
 
NZX Chair James Miller commented: “Patrick has made an exceptional contribution to NZX 
during his time on the board. He is an experienced chief executive officer and director, with 
considerable skills in executive management and governance, which NZX benefited greatly 
from. On behalf of the team at NZX we wish him well with his new responsibilities.” 
 
The board will provide an update on Dr Strange’s replacement in due course.  
 
For further information please contact:  
Hannah Lynch 
Head of Communications  
T: 09 308 3710 
M: 021 252 8990 
E: hannah.lynch@nzx.com 
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